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Subject Mathematica Training

We are conducting a brief survey to indicate interest in training for 
the application "MATHEMATICA" which was licensed to SUNY last year 
for faculty, staff and student use. The training seminar is 
anticipated to take place at Binghamton University early next fall. 
This training can be focused for faculty and/or student development.

If you are interested, please take a moment and complete the online 
survey. The results will help determine the type and frequency of 
training which may be developed. 
 http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/webforms.nsf/mathsurvey 
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